9/470/78

Dear Mr. Prugh,
Thanks for your note of the Gth and the pages of the 1969 City Directory.
After going over these pages 1% occurs to me that it would be helpful t':o have
the same pages for the prior directory. ’
Some cities have then only every tWwo yearse ;
The period of my interest is very early 1968 = January and Fabriary.
I kmow of at least one of the Hn:dnnfﬁardin nsme not In tha directory pages
you woere kindé enough to provide,
Thanks for the lunch invitatlons Thees days I travel oaly when T bave a speech |
to make or seck evidence for one of my FCIA coses. ‘]'
I would like one of the other %o take me to Atlanta. 1've not been in it,
other than in its airpert, since 1934 or 1930.

Again thanks.

Sincerely,

Harold vWeisberg



flos Angeles Gimes

ATLANTA BUREAU

JEFF PRUGH

September 6, 1978

Mr, Harold Weisberg
Route 12
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr, Weisberg:

As promised, I enclose copies of pages from
both the city and the suburban Atlanta city directories
for 1969. Hope this will be of help.

Many thanks for all your kindnesses and courtesies
the other day. If you're ever down this way, be sure
to call and let's have lunch,

Most sincerely,

i

Jeff Prugh
Atlanta Bureau Chief

PEACHTREE-CAIN TOWER, SUITE 815/ 229 PEACHTREE STREET / ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 / 1404) 658-8258



